
1


From: Rosalie del Rosario - NOAA Federal <rosalie.delrosario@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, May 31, 2019 11:31 AM


To: Naseem Alston; Brian Ellrott


Subject: excerpts from SR status review


Hi Naseem and Brian,


I wanted to familarize myself with 2016 status review of spring run and put relevant excerpts in the attached


document. You guys already know this stuff super well, but sharing in case any of these excerpts come in


handy with the revision.


Thanks,


Rosalie


--
Rosalie B. del Rosario, Ph.D.


Regional Endangered Species Act Advisor

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

Office: (562) 980-4085

Rosalie.delRosario@noaa.gov

www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

